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27 January 2025

By email: fyi-request-29310-5bc2d12f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Téena koe Anon

| refer to your request for information dated 25 November 2024 made under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act):

I am making an OIA request for a document containing the number of people who got each
percentage grade in the 2023 LAWS101 exam. Could it also contain the number of people
who got each percentage for LAWS101A and LAWS101B seperately?

In accordance with section 15(1) of the Act, we have decided to grant your request for information
held by the University of Otago. We are currently compiling this information and will contact you
again to provide it without undue delay.

Please note we anticipate that certain information may be withheld under the Act, including under
section 9(2)(a), in order to protect the privacy of natural persons. In such cases we consider that
good reasons exist for withholding this information, not outweighed by other considerations which
would make it desirable, in the public interest, to make the information available.

If you are not satisfied with our decision on your request, section 28(3) of the Act provides you with
the right to ask an Ombudsman to investigate and review this response. However, we would
welcome the opportunity to discuss any concerns with you first.

Nga mihi

Bill Frewen
Manager Policy and Compliance

Office of the Registrar and Secretary to the Council | Te Tari o Te Pouroki me te Kaituhi ki te Kaunihera
PO Box 56, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand

oia@otago.ac.nz

otago.ac.nz



